
 

 

 

 

22nd October 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Happy half term everyone!!  

 

Another week of fun and adventures in school… 

 

Today we said goodbye to Philip, our Senior IT Technician, who has worked for Mayfield 

for the last 6 years.  Good luck in your retirement and happy caravanning!! 

  
 

Another wonderful, Mayfield trip to Whinlatter. Lakes 8 had a brilliant day, exploring and 

having lots of fun in the forest. The play park was a firm favourite. Though, the special 

birthday treats on the bus back to school came a close second.  

   
 
 
  



 

 

 
 

This term Mountains 3 have been learning about World War 1. To learn more about the 

soldiers and how they lived in the trenches they went on a trip to visit the Cumbria’s 

Museum of Military Life in Carlisle Castle. Everyone loved dressing in the soldier uniforms 

and exploring the museum.  
 

   
 

Lakes 9 had a brilliant time at Muncaster Castle on Monday! They were greeted by a witch 

and then shown round the castle and cast spells on different Halloween objects. They  

enjoyed a visit to the owl and bird centre and were introduced to different species of 

birds including owls and bald eagles! To finish our day we had a play on the park!  

   

 

Lakes 12 had their pumpkin and Halloween party shopping lists at the ready for their 

shopping trip to Asda. Their pumpkins look great! 

     
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

Pupils and staff all enjoyed Halloween fun in school today, more pics on the website. 
 

    
 
 

School reopens on Monday 1st November. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

S J Kidd 

Headteacher 
   
  
 
 
 
 

 


